
TOWN OF LAWRENCE 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Please take notice a public hearing will be held at a regular Town Board Meeting on 

Monday, September 21, 2020 at 5:30PM or as shortly thereafter as possible. This meeting 

can be accessed in person, virtually or by phone via Zoom to receive testimony, either 

oral or written on the following: 

A request by McMahon Associates to rezone portions of parcels L-472 and  

L-473, as defined by a 2-Lot CSM for the Town of Lawrence; from A-1 

(Agricultural Zone) to L-I (Limited Industrial Zone).  

A request by Douglas Fitzgerald to rezone portions of parcel L-3 as defined by a 

1-Lot CSM from AG-FP (Farmland Preservation Zone) to E-R (Estate Residential 

Zone). 

Please check the regular Town Board agenda two days prior to the meeting for 

instructions and access codes to attend the meeting virtually. 

 

Cindy Kocken, Clerk-Treasurer 

Town of Lawrence 

September 4, 2020 

 

 
Posted at the following on September 7th and September 14th, 2020 

 

Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court 

Town of Lawrence website 

Property owners notified 

Notice in Green Bay Press Gazette 

 


